
We have owned and operated our property for over three plus years now. 

 We took a duplex and completely remodeled the house as well as the residing property. It has 

greatly increased the value of the home and the local neighborhood. The income we generate 

from Airbnb rents helps to support our family as well as upkeep the property and pay our bills 

for day to day expenses as well the property itself. We would be happy to meet with lawmakers 

if that would make a difference with this bill. 

 thank you and we greatly appreciate the opportunity! 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Phillip Delianides 


